September 30, 1959

Dr. Santiago Polanco Abreu
Cémara de Representantes
Capitolio

San Juan, Puerto Rico.

Dear @Iir. Polanco Abreu:

I valued heartily your prompt reply to my letter of
September 17. Even more, I appreciated your effective
action and the gracious response of Don Luis and Dofia
Ines to our plan.

I am writing today to the members of our Preparatory
Committee regarding the meeting from October 23 to 25.
I am also informing them that they will hear from you
directly. Hence, I believe they would be pleased to
receive your direct invitation, also advising them that
our gracious Puerto Rican hosts are assuming the
transportation and accommodation expenses. Incidentally,
I believe the transportation could be arranged through
Pan American Airways or other airways which should also
notify the individuals directly, that transportation to
S8an Juan 1s being made available to them.

I am attaching, herewith, the names and addresses of
the committee members who should be notified.

I have adked our committee members to bring all possible
suggestions and proposals for our meeting, including
agenda, budget, participants, etc., as thi- should be a
definitive discussion and give us ample time for pre-
paratory work before the Conference.

I hasten to send this, since I know you will want to
proceed with the arrangements. If you have any other
questions, please do not hesitate to write me.

Thankirg you again for ydur cooperation and with heartiest
regards, believe me.

Sincerely,

Frances R. Grant
Secretary General

evl

attach. Mg g

P«8: Please transmit my heartiest thanks and regdrd;‘téunon
: Luis and Dofia Ines.
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